Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Ortrun Seger_

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:14 AM
To: corporate
Subject: White Gold utility underground project

Dear Mayor and Council,

| am writing this as one of the original taxpaying members of the White Gold community.

In concert with many other members of this community | am concerned about the apparently unknown costs (
estimated only) ultimately related to this project and my affordability with annual property tax increases. The thought of
being forced to sell my home is frightening.

| request that you consider my concerns in your ultimate decision in respect to this project. | am NOT in favour of this
project, Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Ortrun Seger
7304 Fitzsimmons Rd S

Sent from my IPAD,
Ortrun Seger



